September 15, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope that the school year has been off to a great start. It is time to prepare for
parent-teacher conferences. 10" grade is a crucial year at City High and we look
——— forward to sharing information with you during parent-teacher conferences.

Pittsburgh, PA 15222

(412) 690-2489 Conferences will be held in person on Monday, October 13, 2025, from 11:00 AM -
2:30 PM and from 4:00 PM - 6:30 PM. Each conference will last approximately 25
minutes. We encourage all parents/guardians to attend. As students do not have
Sreronclighighiary school on this day, they are encouraged to attend conferences and students will
receive 10 workforce points for attending. It is essential that students and
parents/guardians participate in this conference.

201 Stanwix Street

Fax: (412) 690-2316

During the conference, we will discuss your student’s academic progress.
e General information on the 10" grade curriculum and schedule
e Student progress and attendance
e Honors Courses: Math, Science, English, History
e Keystone Exams (January 2026) & STAR Test results
e 4PLUS Mondays

A Google Form will be sent out via email - please complete the Google Form by
Tuesday, October 7" to register for Parent-Teacher Conferences with your
student’s Advisor. The Advisor will call or email to confirm the time for your
conference. If you are not available to meet on October 13", please contact the
Advisor to arrange a meeting at another time.

Language interpretation will be available via a phone service, as needed, in any
language throughout the day. In-person Spanish interpretation will be available upon

request.

We have a goal of 60% of our parents attending conferences each year -
please help us meet our goal!

We look forward to meeting with you and your student.

Sincerely,

o

r. Steven Heller Dr. Dara Ware Allen
2028 Assistant Principal Principal and CEO

High School at Life-speed



